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A Message from our Deputy 
Headteacher  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
We have had a wonderful start to the new school 

year at Grove Primary! It’s been a joy to welcome our 
pupils back and see their excitement for learning. I 
am delighted to share that both children and staff 

have settled smoothly into their new classrooms. Our 
students are already showing great enthusiasm and a 

readiness to embrace new challenges! 
 

Next week we will be welcoming all parents to Meet 
the Teacher sessions from 3:45. This is also an 
opportunity for you to find out about expectations 

and learning throughout this year for your child’s new 
class! We will be offering childcare in Cherry Class 
for the duration of your Meet the Teacher session. 

 

Year 3 
(Beech)  

Monday 8th September 2025 
Location: Beech Class 

Year 1 
(Willow) 

Tuesday 9th September 2025 
Location: Mary Seacole Building 

Year 4 
(Cedar)  

Wednesday 10th September 2025 
Location: Mary Seacole Building 

Year 5 
(Hazel) 
and 
Year 6 
(Maple) 
 

Thursday 11th September 2025 
Year 5:  
Location: Hazel Class 
 
Year 6:  
Location: Mary Seacole Building 

Year 2 
(Elder) 

Friday 12th September 2025 
Location: Elder Class 

 
Wishing our school community a happy weekend.  

Leah Grant-Muller 
 

Breakfast  

and  

Afterschool Club 
 

 
Come and join us for our Breakfast and Afterschool 

Clubs! 

 
Breakfast club will start at 7.45am- This will 

include breakfast of cereal or toast and will cost 
£5.50 per day  

 
After School club- sports activities and games 

will cost:  
1 Hour £6.30 

Includes a light snack:  
2 1/2 Hour £13.65  

 
Snack will only be offered to children staying 

over 1 hour. 
We are able to offer a discount to families that 

wish to book full week after school club and this 
is charged at £66.00 per week. 

 
Wraparound Care (ASC) will not be suitable for 

Nursey pupils (5 years old+).  
Please see Carrie in the Office for more 

information! 
 

Club Donations 

We would really welcome donations of games 

and jigsaws for our clubs! Please drop any off 

to the Office! 
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Makaton  

Sign of the Week 
 

Every Monday the staff and the children will be 
learning a Makaton sign. Makaton is a language 
with speech, signs and symbols used to support 
people who have difficulty communicating. We 

teach it to all of our children and staff so that we 
can become even more inclusive as a school. 

This week our Makaton sign was “Good 
morning”. We use this in our assemblies and 

when answering the register. Please practice this 
at home too! 

 

 

  Stars of the Week
We would like to recognize the children who have been 
great examples of our School values and have shown a 

true commitment to their learning. Well done! 
Willow Arthur - for being such a big boy 

coming into year 1 and trying his best 
with all the new routines. Well done 
Arthur  
 
Ivanka - being a kind and polite 
member of Willow class, helping her 
friends settle into their new class. 

Elder Efehan- for showing respectful 
behaviour to adults & children. 
  
Adnan- for showing respect by using 
good manners. 

Beech Jaheim - for setting an excellent 
behaviour example in the classroom 
 
Orrin - for doing a brilliant job of 
settling in to his new school 

Cedar Iris- for her insightful comments about 
active listening. 
 
Miguel- for making a tremendous start 
at our school and demonstrating great 
active listening! 

Hazel Sofie- for being polite, friendly and 
respectful to her peers and all adults. 
 
Kamron- for following the rules of our 
class charter and showing respect to 
others 

Maple Monisola- for showing fantastic active 
listening behaviours enabling her to 
make a great start to year 6! 
 
Mackenzie- for showcasing respect 
and kindness to both his peers and 
adults! 
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Grove Primary School Entrance 
 

Please be reminded that we have moved to a single point of entrance for Grove Primary 
School.  There will only be one point of access on Grove Hill Lane by the pedestrian 

crossing. The gate will open at 8:45 am and close at 9:00 am. At the end of the day the 
gate will open at 3:25 and close at 3:45. 

 

DKH Adventure Playground 
 

We would like to encourage all parents and children to visit DKH Adventure Playground! 
They will be hosting some fantastic events throughout the year, such as a Bonfire Event 

in November and a Music event in the Summer. 
 

We will also be taking each class (Year 1- Year 6) on a trip to visit DKH Adventure 
Playground and we would encourage for parents to come along and see the provision 

too! More details will be shared nearer the time. 
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Dates for your Diary 
 

08/09/2025 Year 3 Meet the Parents Session 

09/09/2025 Year 1 Meet the Parents Session 

10/09/2025 Year 4 Meet the Parents Session 

11/09/2025 Year 5 Meet the Parents Session  
Year 6 Meet the Parents Session 

11/09/2025 Year 6 Maple Swimming Begins 

12/09/2025 Year 2 Meet the Parents Session 



           

           Grove Primary Newsletter: 5th September 2025 
 

 

   
 

19/09/2025 Jeans for Jeans Day 

1/10/2025 Black History Month begins 

17/10/2025 Last day of term 
20/10/2025 

- 
31/10/2025 

School Closed for Half Term 

31/10/2025 Secondary School Application Deadline 

3/11/2025 School Begins 
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